
Memo 

To:Mayor Letham and Members of Council 

From:Councillor Martin  

Date:September 12, 2017  

Subject:Request for Speed Study on Mary Street, Omemee  

 

Background 

Due to concerns brought forward from local residents of Mary Street in Omemee 
regarding speeding and general safety on the road,  the residents are requesting that 
Council consider a reduction of the speed limit on Mary Street. This memo brings 
forward the residents request for Council Consideration. 

Recommendation To Council 

RESOLVED THAT the memorandum from Councillor Martin dated September 12, 2017 
regarding a request for a speed study on Mary Street, Omemee be received, and 

THAT staff be instructed to conduct a speed study on Mary Street, Omemee and report 
the results and options for consideration by the end of Q4, 2017. 


